
24th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 Remote Learning and School Laptops - May 2021

Remote Learning

Remote learning for Year 5 will begin tomorrow, 25th May 2021. Children will be able to login to their Google

Classroom and complete work set by their child’s class teacher. Click here to access a guide on how to do this.

From Wednesday 26th May, children will be able to join live sessions with their class teacher. Click here to access a

guide on how to do this.

Time Class Meeting Code

9:30am and 1:30pm
5W bkk-wgwc-bvk

5S fbu-kcdq-fsr

Laptops

We are able to offer laptops for children who do not have access to devices at home. If your child does need a device,

please complete this Google Form and a member of staff will be in contact with you to arrange collection by the end of

Tuesday 25th May 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Clarke

Deputy Headteacher

https://www.southboroughprimary.org.uk/_site/data/files/files/8C0C5EB5E408D31CBEDCDFA264171C11.pdf
https://www.southboroughprimary.org.uk/_site/data/files/files/5BC67B8E1AB0B61AF07715D309738A6D.pdf
https://www.southboroughprimary.org.uk/_site/data/files/files/5BC67B8E1AB0B61AF07715D309738A6D.pdf
https://meet.google.com/bkkwgwcbvk
https://meet.google.com/fbu-kcdq-fsr
https://forms.gle/NGzJkgJ52Tb1k9h2A

